
Important Safety Alert: Tree Branch 

Trimming 

Dear Residents, 

We would like to inform you that tree branch trimming will be taking place in our community 

from [start date] to [end date]. This activity is essential for maintaining the health of our trees 

and ensuring safety for all residents. 

Safety Measures: 

• Please be cautious and avoid the areas where tree trimming is taking place. 

• Children and pets should be kept indoors or at a safe distance. 

• Watch for signs and barriers indicating work zones. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work to enhance the beauty and safety 

of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Community Association Name] 

[Contact Information] 


